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FILE No. 200662

Resolution relating to the Historic Preservation 

Commission’s denial of a Certificate of 

Appropriateness for window replacement at 2863 N. 

Grant Boulevard, in the Grant Boulevard Historic 

District, for LaShanda Anderson 
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Joseph Miller House built 1924, 

architect Walter F. Neumann,

Survey photo showing original 

condition

All original windows leaded 

glass cottage style, six-over 

one panes
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Before Photos 

showing original windows
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After original windows removed and replacements inserted.  

Original Window 

detail
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After photos showing replacement 

windows at various locations.  All at 

the front are now vinyl. 

Window proportion is also different 

and there is no leaded glass.  
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Cut sheets from 

Mad City 

Windows
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Shows which rooms were fitted 

with new windows including a 

slider in the sunroom
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Lisbon 

estimates for 

Marvin wood 

windows 
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Local Historic Designation 

recorded at Register of 

Deeds December 5, 1985
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All the properties 

within the historic 

district were 

included in 

recording at the 

Register of Deeds
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